
From: Leichtling, Samuel <Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 1:27 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: Harbor Front Condominium - March 7 Zoning Change Hearing 

 
 
 
From: Bauman, Robert <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 11:42 AM 
To: James Heffernan <jheffe@me.com> 
Cc: Bockhorst, Tammy <Tammy.Bockhorst@milwaukee.gov>; Leichtling, Samuel 
<Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: RE: Harbor Front Condominium - March 7 Zoning Change Hearing 

 
I have told the plan commission that I have no objection to holding this file indefinitely. I am 
contemplating rescinding the file entirely and leave all zoning exactly as it is now.   
 
From: James Heffernan <jheffe@me.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 11:26 AM 
To: Bauman, Robert <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Harbor Front Condominium - March 7 Zoning Change Hearing 

 
Honorable Robert Bauman, 
 
On behalf of the Harbor Front Condominium Assocation, we would like to request more time 
to review the proposed zoning change for the land generally bounded by the Milwaukee 
River to the South and West, North Harbor Drive to the East, and East Corcoran Avenue to 
the North in the 4th Aldermanic District. Therefore, we are requesting that the consideration 
for the zoning change at the March 7 public hearing be held for one cycle.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
Jim Heffernan 
Harbor Front Condominium Assocation 
Executive Board - Vice President e: jheffe@me.com m: 312-485-4669  
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